
 

 

 

Vacancy – Full time Class Teacher 

Innsworth Junior School are looking for a member of staff to work within Key Stage 2. The post will start in September 
2025 and run until the end of the academic year in the first instance; this could be extended. 

We are part of the Innsworth Partnership; a federation of Innsworth Infant and Junior School.  Our children come not 

only from the local area but across the world – you can hear many languages in our playground!  Approximately 50% of 

our children are from serving military families, most of whom are working at Imjin Barracks, home of NATO’s ARRC 

(Allied Rapid Reaction Corps) 

We can offer you: 

• a supportive and friendly team of colleagues who are committed to the children and each other; 

• children from around the world who are positive about their learning; 

• a leadership team committed to staff wellbeing and the reduction of workload; 

• CPD opportunities with the Innsworth Schools Partnership and beyond; 

• opportunities to develop leadership skills; 

• an active and supportive governing board who work closely with the school to ensure the best outcomes for the 
children. 

We are looking for teachers who: 

 

• consistently strive to be the best that they can be; 

• are flexible and creative; 

• able to thrive in an ever-changing context; 

• able to motivate and inspire children; 

• have good communication skills; 

• actively contribute as part of a team. 

Visits are welcomed – please contact Mrs Wilmot (01452 730377) 

Closing date: Noon Monday 2nd June 2025 

Interviews: Friday 6th June 

If you would like to join us, application packs are available on the school’s website.  Completed application forms 

should be submitted, either by post or email (office@innsworth-jun.gloucs.sch.uk)  

 

Innsworth Schools’ Partnership is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of the children and young 

people and expects all staff to share this commitment.  An enhanced DBS check is a requirement for the successful 

applicant. 

 

Please note that open internet searches will be carried out on all shortlisted applicants. 
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